
From: Michele Whittington
To: Public Involvement (UTC); ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Comment on PSE rate increase request
Date: Monday, July 03, 2017 7:09:05 PM

To UTC,

I do not give my consent regarding Puget Sound Energy's rate increase request. 

Sincerely,

Michele Whittington
Woodinville resident
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